

BAPTISM TONIGHT

Join us TONIGHT for baptism at 6 p.m. at our baptismal behind the Creekside Center! We will have a potluck dessert, so bring your favorite dessert to share!

OVERFLOW JH CHOCOLATE FEST

Nothing says back to school like a few chocolate fountains flowing freely for 5-8 graders to enjoy! Come on out to the Outback from 6-8 p.m. this Wednesday, August 28 and bring some friends to enjoy Chocolate Fest. Dinner and all the chocolate

you can handle will be provided!

WOMEN'S STUDIES BEGIN!

Fall women's studies kick off this Thursday morning August 29! New Song begins September 4 and Thursday evening study begins September 5. We're excited to study Joshua and Judges with the women of TBC!

TBC Introductions

If you're new to TBC, join us for this one hour newcomer's class. Learn about TBC's history, distinctives, meet some of the staff and elders, and have your questions answered. It's happening next Sunday, Sept. 8 at 11 a.m. in Creekview in the Creekside Center.

TBC CONNECTIONS

If you are looking to be part of a home group this fall and want some help connecting, join us at 12:30 p.m. on Sept. 8 in Creekview in the Creekside Center. You'll be able to meet some group leaders and learn more about getting connected in Home Groups.

GRIEFSHARE

This is a 13-week class to help those who have recently lost a loved one cope. It begins Monday, September 9 at 6 p.m. in the Creekside Center. To register, go to the Hub of our website or email Emily at emilyb@tbcweb.org. The workbooks are available for \$15 in the church office.

TEMPORARY HOUSING NEEDED

The Olson's, currently serving in SE Asia, will be in Temple for several months this fall. They need somewhere to stay while they are visiting - due to dietary restrictions, they are looking for a house they could use. Please contact Brandon at BrandonB@tbcweb.org for more information.

Congratulations to parents Andrew and Jennifer Preston!

PROVERBS

THE BEGINNING OF WISDOM

Chase Bowers Pastor	ABRAHAM #2	August 25, 2019
	NOTES	



GIVING IS A PART OF WORSHIP

We do not pass the plate during the service. Boxes are located in the hallways for those who wish to worship by giving.